






 

 

 

Bookstore 
Community Center 

Sundays, 9am—1pm 
 

Caregivers’ Support Group 
1st Thursday of the month at 

10:15am in Youth Hall 
Gina: maserogina@gmail.com 

 

Columbie�©es 
Women's Fellowship and Service 

Delana Romero 
Delanaromero1@gmail.com 

last Thursday of month at 6:30pm 
 

50+ Singles Group 
3rd Sunday, 11:00am Hope Room  

Dee Stolpe  408-225-7386 
deestolpe@yahoo.com 

 

Knights of Columbus  
Men’s Fellowship & Service   
Toby Laufer:  408-455-7321 

theatretec@yahoo.com 
1st Thursday of month at 7pm 

 

Morning Prayer 
Mondays at 7:30am in the Church 

(Except holidays) 
 

Prayer Line 
Leave a prayer request message 

with Jeane�©e, 408-723-0445. 
 

Rosary 
Tuesdays at 7:30pm in the Chapel 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Society 
For emergency Þnancial 

assistance, call the parish o�8ce for  
an appointment  

Santa Clara Faith  
Formation Conference 

November 3 & 4 at the Santa Clara 
Convention Center. Sponsored  by Dio-
ceses of Monterey & San Jose in collab-
oration with Archdiocese of San Francis-
co & Dioceses of Oakland & Stockton. 

This year's theme is: God is Always 
With Us. For information, or ques-
tions, contact SCFFC@dsj.org. 

Ministry to the Sick &  
Homebound Training Series 

Saturdays, November 11 & 18 
8:30am - noon 

Location: O’Connor Hospital Chapel - 
2105 Forest Avenue, San Jose 
Cost: FREE (a $100 fee is charged for 
registration that will be returned after 
both sessions are attended). 
 

There is a need in our diocese to minis-
ter to those who are sick in hospitals 
and those who are homebound. This 
training series is for people who are 
currently in this ministry and those 
interested in learning more about it. 
Participants will explore, share and 
practice elements of this ministry to 
enhance their skills and resources.  
 

For more information, contact Deacon 
Ray at rgans@dsj.org or register by 
contacting Candee Lucas at CandeeLu-
cas@Verity.Org or 408-947-2500 
x4400 by November 8. Please bring a 
check made payable to Diocese of San 
Jose for the fee at the first session. 

Diocesan Layette Shower and 
Baby Item Collection 

November 5-26 we will be collecting 
newborn baby items. See  the white 
flyer in Vestibule or Parish Office  for 
list of suggested items. Please, bring 
NEW items, sizes NEWBORN TO 6 
MONTHS to the Large Basket marked 
"LAYETTE" in the Vestibule in the 
Church or  you may bring items to our 
Parish Office. 
 

All are welcome to attend the Layette 
Tea on Sunday, December 3rd at  St. 
Lucy, 2350 Winchester Blvd, Camp-
bell, from 2:00 to 3:30pm. Doors will 
open at 1:00pm. Raffle tickets on sale 
only at this event are sold to win do-
nated themed baskets. These basket 
raffles provide further funding for the 
Layette Ministry. Monetary donations 
are accepted as well year round. 
Checks can be made out to "Diocese 
of San Jose-Layette Funds" and mail 
directly to: Layette, Office of Parish 
Services, The Chancery Office at 1150 
North First St., San Jose, CA 95112. 
 

Please support this vital pro-life minis-
try of struggling and often poor moth-
ers and their newborns, through the 
work of public health nurses, who give 
them these new items during their hos-
pital or home visits. 

Our 8th Graders enjoyed their overnight retreat. 

A Fair of the Arts  
The Sisters and Associates of Notre 
Dame de Namur invite you to A Fair 
of the Arts on Saturday, November  
4, 10am – 4pm at Notre Dame High 
School, 596 South Second St., San 
Jose. Benefits are for the Sisters and 
their missions in Africa and Latin 
America. Join us for all events at the 
Fair: artist booths, craft boutique, 
homegrown plants, big ticket raffles, 
basket raffles, vintage treasures, stu-
dent entertainment, home baked spe-
cialties, and the Sunflower Café.  
Website: www.snddenca.org/fair. 
Information: Kathy Noether - 
knoether@aol.com 



 

 

The Word is Alive—Scripture Study 
Thursdays 7:15-9 pm in the  

Hope Room. All are welcome! 

Join us for EDGE this week as we learn to understand the 
unique aspects of the creation of humanity: we are created 
in the image and likeness of God, we are both body and 
soul, and God created men and women as equals and 
complementary. 
 

This week in Life Teen We will give the teens a deeper 
appreciation and understanding of what it means for the 
Church to be catholic, or universal, and how it calls each of 
us to action. 
 

Our Life Teen Retreat is coming up on November 17-19. 
Join us as we travel to the Santa Cruz Mountains to get 
away from the business of our lives and spend time with 
our Lord. Flyers and Permission Slips are available online 
or in the Parish Office. 
 

EDGE is our  Middle School Faith Formation for  6th-8th 
graders. EDGE meets on Sundays from 3:45pm-5:30pm. 
Life Teen is our  High School Faith Formation for  9th-
12th graders. Life Teen meets on Sundays immediately 
following the 6:00pm Mass from 7pm-9pm. 
 

All registration forms for these programs are available at 
http:// www.holyfamilysanjose.org/faith-formation-1 (under 
Faith Formation) 
 

Contact Jeff Gans for more info  
at 408-265-8650 or jgans@dsj.org 

Liturgy Link 
 

The Mass 
 

Our Offering 
 

Continued from last week…. 
 

After the Lord’s Prayer the Rite of Peace follows. The 
Priest says these words, “Lord Jesus Christ, who said to 
your Apostles: Peace I leave you, my peace I give you, 
look not on our sins, but on the faith of your Church, and 
graciously grant her peace and unity in accordance with 
your will.” These words are where we show our hope for 
unity and peace, for the whole Church, and for the whole 
human family.  
 

After this, the priest offers us peace, by saying “The peace 
of the Lord be with you always.” We respond to him and 
then we offer a sign of peace to each other. In this we 
express our ecclesial communion and our mutual love 
before receiving the Sacrament of the Eucharist. The 
General Instruction of the Roman Missal (GIRM) does not 
indicate what that sign of peace is to be, but that it be 
established by the Conferences of Bishops, in accordance 
with the customs and cultures of their people, here in the 
US that is commonly a handshake.  
 

The next time you’re at Mass and offering the sign of 
peace, offer it with your whole heart, and do it to express 
your desire to be one with all the Christian faithful. 
 

Kathy Bohac 
—Coordinator of Liturgy 

It’s Easy Being Green 
Use all of those cucumbers. Place peels where you see ants 
in your house to repel those nasty insects.  Or soften your 
skin by putting the peels into your bath.   

Catholic Roadmap 
The numbers of pedestrian deaths on our local streets has 
increased tremendously in recent years--but is there 
anything we can do, besides keeping ourselves safe? To 
learn more, go to www.visionzerosj.org 

Sacred Scripture Study 
We will be studying The Acts of the Apostles - the First 
Evangelization Team. This is a Formed Study and we will 
be using the study guide to enhance our learning. If you 
want a “sneak peek”, look on Formed.org for 
“Evangelization” from the Lectio series. There is a small 
fee for the course. 
 

Monday mornings, 10am-Noon. Contact Donna Holt at 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 
 

Tuesday evenings, 7-8:45 pm. Contact Neyla Brown 
Neyla5756@gmail.com or  Deborah Trevisan debearah 
@sbcglobal.net  

Sunday Scripture Study 
This is the same study we had in the spring but on a new 
day and time: Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. 
 

The Wild Goose (Holy Spirit) is a series that will lead 
YOU on an adventure greater than you can imagine. Video 
presentation by Fr. Dave Pavonka (see videos on 
formed.org)   
 

Sundays from 11am-Noon in South 3. Contact Donna Holt 
408-371-3682 or goodsamnurse@gmail.com 

Faith Formation 2017-18 Enrollment 
Faith Formation classes are held from 11 am – Noon on most 
Sundays during the school year. We are excited to invite you 
to enroll your child(ren) for Faith Formation (pre-K through 
12th grade) 2017-18. 
 

Over the last few years we have been tailoring our programs 
to best fit the formation needs of children. We know that you 
are an important part of this process. To better serve you and 
your family, we’d like to meet with you. Visit the website for 
more details. Click on the Faith Formation tab and then the 
link for Children’s Faith Formation. 
 

Please prayerfully consider what time you and your fami-
ly can get together with us at Holy Family. Sign-up for an 
appointment on the parish website.  

Goretti Group Speaker 
Join the Goretti Group (Young Adults) for a talk on 
“Sexual Integrity” on Friday, November 3rd at St. Thomas 
Aquinas (751 Waverly St, Palo Alto) Mass @7pm, Dinner 
@7:45pm, Talk @8:30pm. For More info: (610) 417 7343 
or www.thegorettigroup.org. 


